

Department of Nursing

271 North Main Street
Margaret A. Cargill Natural Sciences & Health
CPO 2190, Berea, KY 40404

Phone: 859.985.3380

November 29, 2022

Dear Colleagues and Constituents,

On February 15, 16, and 17, 2023 the Nursing Program will host an accreditation site visit by the Commission on Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE). The site visit is for reaccreditation of our traditional four-year prelicensure Bachelor of Science in Nursing program. CCNE policy mandates that the Nursing Program provide an opportunity for colleagues, constituents, and the community of interest to submit third-party comments.

We are inviting you to participate in this process along with alumni, administrators, faculty, students, and employers. Your comments will be accepted by the evaluation team until January 25, 2023. Third-party comments received by CCNE are confidential and shared only with the evaluation team.

Please submit all comments to: <u>thirdpartycomments@ccneaccreditation.org</u>. Thank you for your participation in this important process.

Sincerely,

Monica Kennison, EdD, MSN, RN

Monica Kennison

Susan V. Clayton Nursing Chair; Professor